Council, 24 February 2021
Amendment to recommendations on Political Balance (item 11)

2. RECOMMENDATIONS

2.1 The Council is asked to approve the revised table of political balance in
Appendix 1.

2.2 The Council is asked to appoint:

(a) Councillor Helen Dyke as vice chairman of the Appointments and Appeals
Committee;

(b) Councillor Roger Coleman as chairman of the Audit Committee; and

(c) Councillor Anna L’Huillier as chairman of the Ethics and Standards Committee, all
appointments to take effect from the date of this meeting for the remainder of the
municipal year 2020/21.



